SISTERS OF THE SACRED HEARTS OF JESUS AND MARY



Chigwell Convent 803Chigwell Road Woodford Bridge Essex IG8 8AU

30.3.2017

Dear Friends,

Greetings from Chigwell.

I hope you and all your families are well.

Thank you very much for sending the generous donation of €1200.00 for our mission works with the poor and marginalised. Today there are more and more calls on us for help with feeding programmes especially for children. There is also the drive for more to be done with young people with special needs – physical and intellectual, to prepare them for some form of independent living.

You are all remembered in our prayers.

Suster Catherine Collens

God bless,

Sister Catherine Collins